May 10, 2024

NEWSLETTER

From the Principal

Good afternoon, Bobcat Families!

Upcoming Events

As we wind down the school year, preparations 5/13-17 Teacher/Staff Appreciation
are well under way for our 8th grade
Promotion ceremony. You can find our 2024 5/20 Late Start
8th Grade Promotion Information document
here. Please be sure to read the entire
document carefully so that you have all the 5/23 Band and Jazz Concert

information you need to celebrate your Bobcat 5/24 8th Grade Yearbook Distribution
on this special occasion!

£/22 String Orchestras Concert

. . . ast day of school
While I'm on the subject of celebrations... Next

week, CVMS and our wonderful PTSA will be b/27 Holiday

recognizing our teachers and staff members /28 7th Grade Yearbook Distribution
for Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week. We truly
have an excellent staff who is well-deserving of
our appreciation. 5/31 8th Grade Promotion at 10:30 am

5/29 8th Grade Tip to Knotts

Finally, | am planning to try something a little
different for the final Coffee with the Principal
on May 17. Please check your email on Monday
for details!

Have a great weekend! Go Bobcats! Grrrrr...

Adam Bishop Every Tues/Thurs:
Principal emic Power Hour (tutoring) in the Learning

Commons

—

Donate to CVMS

Thank you to everyone who has already donated. If
you haven't please consider donating to Carmel Valley
Middle School! Every dollar helps support programs
on campus!

cvmsptsa.square.site/fundraiser
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1W1fBt8my_QFMpkwi_DEe3gWXfZmozy4suzIUlgpHeTQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1W1fBt8my_QFMpkwi_DEe3gWXfZmozy4suzIUlgpHeTQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1W1fBt8my_QFMpkwi_DEe3gWXfZmozy4suzIUlgpHeTQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf80NAyXb3mRunTYNWIvrR0QSwYUlfvD184f5B5vFQKSl-ZcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf80NAyXb3mRunTYNWIvrR0QSwYUlfvD184f5B5vFQKSl-ZcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf80NAyXb3mRunTYNWIvrR0QSwYUlfvD184f5B5vFQKSl-ZcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1W1fBt8my_QFMpkwi_DEe3gWXfZmozy4suzIUlgpHeTQ/edit?usp=sharing

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Hello Bobcat Families,

8th Grade Chromebook Collection
This a reminder that Chromebooks will be collected from 8th graders on Tuesday, May 28th, and Thursday, May
30th. Chromebooks will be inspected for damage, and fees may be assessed during this collection period.

CAASPP Testing Make-Ups

Our CAASPP State testing window is complete! That said there are a small number of students that need to
complete their test(s). Arrangements will be made on your student’s behalf to complete these important tests
during PAW over the next two weeks.

Sincerely,
Nathan Molina
Assistant Principal

COUNSELOR’S CORNER

A final remider that summer school applications are due to the counseling office by NEXT
Friday, May 17th. If your child received a D or an F at the semester or is currently earning a D or
F, summer school is strongly recommended. The district will only be offering classes for
remediation in Math A or B and English 7 or 8 only. Please see the summer school page for
information and a copy of the summer school application.

As we continue to observe Mental Health Awarness Month, we wanted to share an article
about how to start a conversation with you tween/teen if you are seeing behaviors that
concern you. You can also reach out to your student’s counselor at any time for help.

Our final advisory lesson of the year will be on Monday. Students will be asked to explore
their relationship with social media and other technlogy. his is a very timely lesson as students
will probably spend more time on line as the summer approaches and as we explore the
impact of technology on our mental health during May. This lesson is
done via the Thrively portal so be sure and ask your Bobcat about

their responses and reflections. MENTﬂLHEAlTH
Awnenesr
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https://www.sduhsd.net/Departments/Educational-Services/Summer-School/index.html
https://mcc.gse.harvard.edu/whats-new/teen-mental-health-primer?utm_campaign=later-linkinbio-mccharvarded&utm_content=later-41781483&utm_medium=social&utm_source=linkin.bio

ASB & GENERAL NEWS

ASB Events
Bobcat Derby is coming Friday, May 17th at lunch!

Yearbook wants to thank you for your photos all year. We are now finished
creating the book and it's off to print! We only have 30 remaining to sell - go
to Jostens.com to buy yours today! We will not be able to order extras and
online ordering will soon close.

Chromebook Returns - 8th grade students will return their Chromebooks
during the last week of school (5/28 and 5/30). Please be advised that where
necessary fees for damage will be added to student Aeries accounts by early
June. 7th grade students will keep their Chromebooks over the summer
unless leaving the District.

Student Lunch on the last day of school. The last day of school, May 3],
2024 is a minimum day, during which there is no lunch period. However, our
Nutrition Services department will still provide a snack and lunch for
students who place an order using this form. Both the snack and lunch wiill
be delivered to students in their 3rd period class.

Please be sure to place your order by Friday, May 24, 2024. Students will only
receive lunches that are ordered in advance using_this form. Please contact
CVMS if you have questions or concerns.
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https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1159439/Carmel-Valley-Middle-School/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf80NAyXb3mRunTYNWIvrR0QSwYUlfvD184f5B5vFQKSl-ZcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

PTSA NEWS

Hello CVMS Families,
Staff appreciation week is fast approaching and it is our opportunity to celebrate our wonderful and
dedicated CVMS teachers and staff who work tirelessly everyday to support our students.

CVMS PTSA will be providing breakfast/coffee/lunch to the staff each day and would love a few
contributions from our CVMS families for the staff, as an added treat. Please use the link below to
sign up. Thank you!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/I0OCOF4BACAB2EA7F5C34-49403557-teacher

The CVMS PTSA Membership Drive has started! By joining the CVMS PTSA, your dues support our
school and students. PTSA members can vote on the PTSA budget and PTSA Board Officers.
Memberships are $25 per person. Joining the PTSA does not mean you are obligated to volunteer or
make other commitments at our school. To sign up for a PTSA Membership visit: PTSA Membership.

Shop to Support - In addition to our annual fundraiser that is coming up, there are other easy ways
you can support CVMS every day. Shop these retailers and the CVMS PTSA receives donations when
you make a purchase.

Ralphs Community Contribution Program - link your Ralphs card account and they will send a
donation every time you swipe your card. Click here for instructions.

CVMS MUSIC BOOSTERS

We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming End of the Year Concerts
- Wednesday, May 22nd (String Orchestras) and Thursday May 23rd
(Bands and Jazz)

Volunteers: The CVYMS Music Boosters are always looking for volunteers to
assist in making instrumental music available to all CVMS students for
years to come. If you are interested, please take a moment to complete
this volunteer form.

Please consider a tax deductible donation to our Music Department! Your
generosity ensures a robust music program like no other for this year and
beyond!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIph4AbE2NC2PNLKa6bPDuUrYXBp2E2Nnn3t_0JDnEIGb0NQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.cvmsmb.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4BACAB2EA7F5C34-49403557-teacher
https://cvmsptsa.square.site/ptsa-memberships
https://www.cvmsptsa.com/shop-to-support/

RESOURCES AND LINKS

CVMS Website CVMS Bell Schedule
CVMS Calendar SDUHSD Website
CVMS PTSA

Carmel Valley Middle School Website: cv.sduhsd.net
3800 Mykonos Lane Phone: 858-481-8221
San Diego, CA 92130 Fax: 858-481-8256

REPEATED NEWS

PE & Spiritwear: PE clothing & spiritwear items are still on sale at the Finance Window or through the
CVMS webstore link. New reversible sweatshirts in new colors are available.

Carmel Valley Library News - click here for their flyer.

Job Opportunity at CVMS: We have a job opportunity for a part-time Campus Supervisor at Carmel Valley
Middle School. The hours are 11:06 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Monday-Friday.

Please visit the job posting for more information:
Click here
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http://cv.sduhsd.net/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SARolOsM3mPvkXXJ2wAAUL377Xp3wIE7/view?usp=sharingDGVDaPbypoyk7BV0tmz1ItT-S3/view?usp=sharingR_8YWS_hF9I27wI2U0CkUNyu/view?usp=sharingx2oahvxX_rnnXHFlX-8NHFJy/view?usp=sharing0DGVDaPbypoyk7BV0tmz1ItT-S3/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/13cZOzmIQbwdT35rpNC46Fi3XVeXTVzGQ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106564756732948721189&rtpof=true&sd=trueYYGwmmykVInNUqiCz7id82yqdmaBWLRN/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106564756732948721189&rtpof=true&sd=truez1lZFt1E5fpUFSXI5ItnKGgzOo/view?usp=sharings/2022-23-CVMS-Calendar.pdf
http://www.sduhsd.net/
http://cvmsptsa.com/
http://cv.sduhsd.net/
https://carmelvalley.myschoolcentral.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bTNF--um3OmRV2FetfO5xPn0wP75mjKU/view?usp=sharing
https://www.edjoin.org/Home/JobPosting/1865678

Message from the Superintendent's Office



